
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 27, 2017 
 

Item 46, Report No. 26, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 27, 2017. 
 
 
 
46 NEW BUSINESS – THE FEASIBILITY OF AN OUTDOOR SKATING RINK 
 AT SONOMA HEIGHTS COMMUNITY PARK 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff meet with area resident Christopher 
DeGregorio with respect to installing an outdoor skating rink at Sonoma Heights Community Park 
and provide a report on the feasibility and costs of such an undertaking. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Carella. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


